
Dear Executive Committee,  

I am in support of HB 5774 HA 1.  We can and must take care of our fellow Illinoisans who are at risk of 

losing their home and any economic security they may have due to this pandemic.  While it may feel like 

an expense to pass; it will be a much greater expense in lives ruined if it is not passed.   

Sincerely yours,  

Susan Yanun 


